

RECEIVED

JUL 3 1 1995

DEPT OF FIVE PROTECTION WEST FACE BEFORE

Florida Tire Recycling, Inc.

July 28, 1995 Via Fax

Mr. Carlos Rivero-deAguilar Director of District Management Department of Environmental Protection P.O.Box 15425 West Palm Beach, FL 33416

Dear Sir,

We are in receipt of your letter of July 20, 1995 regarding the penalty computation and we share the same interest in settling this critical issue.

To this end, Florida Tire Recycling will consider your proposal for penalties and costs of \$65,740.21. However, our acceptance would be predicated on extended terms for payment. As stated previously, FTR's compliance costs continue to be substantial. Moreover additional investments must yet be made in the purchase of specialized equipment and construction of the MSSW system. These continuing financial demands make extended terms necessary for final resolution of this issue.

To conclude, we trust you agree to the necessity of this request and look forward to your comments on the matter.

Sincerely

FLORIDA TIRE RECYCLING, INC.

DLQ:ms